
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Dear Potential Graduate: 
 
The Office of the Registrar has indicated that you are a potential Spring 2024 or Summer 
2024 graduate. If your graduation plans have changed, or if you have questions regarding 
the completion of your degree, please contact the Registrar’s Office at (920) 465-2059 or 
registrar@uwgb.edu immediately. 
 
Commencement Save-The-Date 
The Spring/ Summer UW-Green Bay Commencement is scheduled to be held in The 
Kress Events Center on Saturday, May 11th, 2024 at the following times:  
 

Morning Ceremony: 9:30AM 

• College of Arts, Humanities & Social Sciences 

• College of Health, Education & Social Welfare 

• All Associate’s Degrees from all four campuses 
 

Afternoon Ceremony: 2:00PM 

• Austin E. Cofrin School of Business 

• College of Science, Engineering & Technology 
 
How to Signup 
If you plan to participate, sign up in SIS. To do this, or to make edits to your sign-
up: 

• Log in to your SIS account at www.uwgb.edu/sis 

• Select “Other Academics” from the dropdown menu, then “Edit Commencement 
Info” (or apply to graduate if you haven’t yet) 

• Complete all fields 

• Click on SAVE at the bottom of the last screen and then GRADUATION 
CONFIRMATION   

• IMPORTANT: Please verify that your current mailing address is correct 

• Please note that applying to graduate does not automatically register you for 
Commencement. Even if you have applied to graduate, you must complete the 
above steps in order to participate in Commencement.   

 
TICKET ANNOUNCEMENT: Tickets are not required for either ceremony. Each graduate 

is allowed up to 7 guests. Seating is limited and available on a first-come first-served 

basis.   

 

mailto:registrar@uwgb.edu
https://www.uwgb.edu/cahss/
https://www.uwgb.edu/chesw/units-programs/
https://www.uwgb.edu/chesw/units-programs/
https://www.uwgb.edu/academics/associate/
https://www.uwgb.edu/csb/majors/
https://www.uwgb.edu/cset/programs/
http://www.uwgb.edu/sis


Please watch your email in the coming weeks to receive additional information and to 

learn more about Grad Bash: A Pre-Graduation Celebration! Save the date for 

Wednesday, April 10th, 2024.   

 

Congratulations on your upcoming graduation, and we hope to see you in May! 

 

The UW-Green Bay Commencement Team 
commencement@uwgb.edu  

  

 

The Commencement Office  

University of Wisconsin-Green Bay 

2420 Nicolet Drive,  

Green Bay, WI 54311-7001 
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